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RE:  South Coast Sundecks & Exteriors 

 

 

This Summer we had our existing deck resurfaced with a high quality vinyl; 

replaced aluminum railings and glass panels; and had sunshades installed 

on the existing structure. 

 

Michael Ravenscroft and his team were professional and timely in their 

work right from the initial on-site evaluation/estimate to the finished 

product.  All work to the existing deck and structure were completed as 

originally discussed and at the agreed upon price. 

 

We are very happy with the quality of the finished product and were very 

impressed with South Coast Sundecks & Exteriors.  We have no hesitation  

in recommending Michael and his team and would certainly call on them 

again for future projects. 

 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Tami Ellis 

 

 


